
                                                                                          

 

 

 

    

                  
                 

 

                   

 

Monthly Newsletter  

November  

Ms. Trina & Ms. Alexis  

 

 Health & Nutrition News 

Early Childhood Mental Health Awareness Month is celebrated in November and 
focuses on infants and preschoolers learning the skills needed to be emotionally 

connected to their world. For more information, please see the link below.  

                                                                                                                  

                    https://chwg.org/early-childhood-mental-health-awareness-month/                                                       
 

 

Pyramid Model News      

 

 

In preschool, a lot of time is spent on Social and Emotional Development. Friendship Skills are often 
the area we target first, so children understand how to interact with each other appropriately and 

safely. Taking turns, sharing, speaking kindly, asking to play with a friend, cooperating with peers, 
and being kind to peers are skills that need to be taught, especially if children don’t have siblings or 

other children to play with at home. Please be patient with them while they are still learning.  

 

This Month 

We will be talking about family 
and manners. We will also be going 

over what we are thankful for. We will 
talk about what an election is and 

what that means, and what veterans 
are too. 

Reminder, the weather is 
changing, and the children will need 

updated clothes in their cubbies for the 
cooler months ahead. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

   Important Dates      

11/05- No School/ Election Day 

11/11- No School/ Veterans Day 

11/17- Family Center Parent Committee@ 5:30 
p.m. 

11/22- No School/ Professional Development Day 

11/25- Downstairs Classrooms Family Feast 
(more information will be sent home) 

11/27-11/29- No School/ Fall Break 

12/2- Class Resumes 
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